
Fremont Township Minutes 
August 11, 2016  

The regular meeting for the Fremont Twp. Board of Trustees was held on August 11, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Fremont Township Hall.   
Board members present:  H. Wymore, C. Sherwin, A. Holbrook, & I. Barrons.   Absent:  J. Welke 
Guests: 11 
 
MINUTES:   Without objection or correction the July 14, 2016, public hearing minutes and regular Board meeting 
minutes were approved.  Motion made by I. Barrons, seconded by C. Sherwin – motion carried 
  
BILLS:   Motion to pay the bills as presented along with a check # 12716 for $3,800 to Roadside Maintenance 
made by C. Sherwin, seconded by I. Barrons – motion carried.  
 
KIM VAUGHN: Kim wanted to thank everyone for coming out and voting for him.     
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS:   A Resident stated that he has only noticed a portion of Snover Road that seemed to be mowed correctly, 
the rest of the roads look like they have only been mowed about two feet.  H. Wymore stated that he 
would check into it.  Another Resident asked how far they were supposed to be mowing and H. Wymore 
stated that they are supposed to do 4-5’.    .  
 
TREASURER REPORT:   Treasurer balance was $269,256.69 as of July 31, 2016.  Motion to accept treasurer report made by A. 
Holbrook, seconded by I. Barrons – motion carried.   
 
 
SUPERVISOR REPORT:  Cemetery Report – Sold one lot at North Grove and also had two burials this month.   
Road Report – Road Commission started brush spraying yesterday.  H. Wymore wondered if the Board 
members had a chance to look at the dead trees on Blackmore Road between Leix and Chambers.   He 
stated that he had a bid from Kappen for around $6,500 to cut down the dead trees on the south side.  It 
was mentioned that there are also a lot of dead trees on the north side of the road.  It was mentioned that 
maybe we should wait to get bids next year to do the whole section.   
 
NEW BUSINESS: Tire Collection was yesterday and this is the first year that we did not fill the trailer.  Hopefully that 
means that we have gotten most of the tires out of the township.  H. Wymore also read a letter received 
from a Resident saying well done and thanking the Board for arranging the trash collection.  It was also 
stated that the new outside light has been installed at the driveway of the Township Hall. 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:19 p.m. 
 
All meetings are held the second Thursday of every month at the Fremont Township Hall located at 4850 
Mertz Road (M-24) at 7:00 p.m.  All public is welcome to attend.  
 
Amy Holbrook, Fremont Township Clerk 


